
Government House , 
Ottawa.

September 20th 1923

My dear Sir Arthur,

Sir Godfrey Thomas has sent me the 
enclosed which was received hy His Royal Highness the 
other day, saying that Lord Renfrew would be grateful 
if the case could be looked into. As I am rather at a
loss to know which is the best Association in Montreal 
to enquire into a case of this kind, I should be much 
obliged if you would be good enough to have enquiries 
made, and let me know whether anything can be properly done 
in the matter. It might possibly be dealt with by the
local 3.W.7.A. but there may be some other organization

•<>
for cases of this kind.

With kind regards.
Yours sincerely,

General Sir Arthur W.Currie, G.C.M.G.,
Etc., Etc.,

McGill University 
MONTREAL.


